
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 06-048 
 
DATE: June 19, 2006 
 
TO: ASTM Test Monitoring Board 
 
FROM: Frank M. Farber 
 
SUBJECT: Data Communications Committee Report 
 
  
 
 The Data Communications Committee (DCC) has not met since the December 2001 ASTM 
meetings.  At the present time, the only DCC objective is to beta test all report packet revisions. 
 
 Future meeting schedule: None planned (Chairman will determine need to meet) 
 
 
 
 
FMF/fmf 
 
c: J. L. Zalar 
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/Data_Communications_Committee/tmb_reports/astm_200604.pdf 

  
 


